
 

FAQ 
1. How many sets of uniforms should I buy? This depends on how often you are able to wash 

and dry uniforms. If you are unable to wash during the week, then get 4 regular uniforms and 1 
sport uniform. If you wash more often, then you may be ok with 2 regular uniforms and 1 sport 
uniform. You can always buy more uniforms during the term as you need to. Remember to keep 
a spare uniform in their school bag for accidents. 

2. Which style of hat should I choose? The Wide Brim hat is the most popular in Kindergarten as 
it provides the maximum sun protection, with some children preferring a cap if they are running 
around a lot. Students are outside for 25 minutes at recess and 50 minutes at lunch. The Wide 
Brim is sun safe.  

3. Should I choose the dress or polo with culottes? This is a personal choice, with many 
choosing the dress as a traditional style in Kindergarten. As the children get older, more move to 
the culottes for comfort and practicality. You could also try both options. 

4. What coloured socks should be worn? Regular uniform is white socks for girls and grey socks 
for boys with black shoes or joggers for all. Sport uniform is joggers and white socks for all. 

5. When should I purchase Winter uniforms? Wait until the weather cools down in Term 2. You 
will need one jumper or jacket in Summer for the cooler days. 

6. What size uniform should I order? See the table for a size guide. All children are different and 
sizes may very. Please keep all tags and packaging in tact if you may need to exchange sizes.  

Ordering School Uniforms 
 

The preferred uniform purchasing method is online.  

• Go to http://www.quickcliq.com.au  

• Sign up as a parent/caregiver. 

• Add your child as a student of Woonona Public School using the ‘ADD STUDENT’ button on the 
main page. Enter their year as Pre Primary. 

• Go to the ‘UNIFORMS’ section by using the menu button displayed as 3 lines. 
 

If you are having any troubles with a Quickcliq account or payment, please contact 1300 11 66 37 
 

Please be sure to leave your mobile phone number or an email when ordering. You will receive an 
SMS or email when your order is ready to collect from the WPS office. This may take 
approximately 2 weeks. The front office is attended 8.30am-3.30pm school days. 
 

If you are unable to order online, you may pay by cash at the front office. Order forms are available 
on the WPS website or from the front office. 
 
Second hand uniforms are available, priced between $2 to $5. Please email us with your request of 
items and sizes and we will check what is available. 
 
Contact the uniform shop with any questions  uniformshop@wppc.com.au 
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